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          April 4, 2020 
 
Dear Ladybird Parents, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to reply to my last email and for the encouraging 
response. Reading all your responses made me reflect again on how challenging these 
times have been for our community. It also highlighted the importance of a continued 
education for our children.  
 
Offering e-learning to only those families that were able to continue would have meant 
switching off the distance learning provision to those families that have been unable to 
sign up. As an educator and a mother, this has made me feel very uncomfortable and it 
goes against both my values and those of the nursery. 
 
I have therefore come to the decision that we will continue to offer our distance learning 
to all our children. We will not be charging term 3 fees or any extra fees for the learning 
while doing our very best to deliver a high-quality early years learning programme 
accessible to all. A few of our teachers will be delivering a lighter version of our program 
due to limited movement and accessibility to the nursery, however, it will still be of a 
high standard with enough material for our children. Those parents that have paid term 
3 fees will receive a 100% refund. 
 
Ladybird Nursery is committed to the development of our children and we will continue 
to work towards our children being Big School Ready. 
 
Wishing you and your children all the care and love while you remain at home and stay 
safe. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Monica Valrani 
Mother, Directress and CEO 

 


